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HEALTH PERSONNEL 
 
 

The Gore Board of Education recognizes the existence of a close working relationship between school 
employees and students. The board, therefore, shall require school employees to provide evidence of 
freedom from communicable diseases. The board shall require any school employee to complete a 
physical examination whenever the board believes it to be in the best interest of the school system. The 
physical examination shall be performed by a physician who may be chosen and compensated by the 
board. 
  
The attached regulations shall govern the identification, prevention, and control of Tuberculosis and 
diseases related to the Human Immunodeficiency Virus (HIV) commonly referred to as Acquired 
Immune Deficiency Syndrome  
(AIDS). 


